Flag Raisers

We love our flag flying over
Lexington Elementary School

everyday. Thank you to

Mya Cooper and Jacob Bailey for
raising and lowering the flag
every day during first nine weeks:

pr— e
Lexington Recycles
These students have the very

important job of emptﬁing the
recycle bins every week during

the first nine weeks. Thanks to
Justin Dickerhoof, Brayden
Sellers, Emily Shapiro,
Parker Hammond, Paige Reed,

and

Contact Us

Mrs. Ashley Weber, Principal
a_weber@marlingtonlocal.org
Mrs. Colleen Mathes, Secretary
c_mathes@marlingtonlocal.org

Mrs. Ashley Tanner, Secretary
a_tanner@marlingtonlocal.org

330-823-7570
Fax 330-829-1980

» Lexington October News
#MovingMarlingtonForward
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October 7
Cancer Awareness
Day,

Wear Pink

October 14
Orange and Black
Day

October 21
Crazy Hair Day

October 28
Halloween Costume
)

bortant Dates

October 10
No School
October 13
Somebody Special
Day
AM PrekK, K-2
October 14
Somebody Special
Day
PM PreK, 3-5
October 25/26
3rd Grade ELA State
Testing
October 28



Students of the Month -/

Kiwanis Student of the Month: Enoch Crowell. Enoch was chosen for
Kiwanis student of the month because he has an amazing attitude at
school. He is enthusiastic about learning, works hard on every
assignment, and he is very kind to his classmates and the staff
members at Lexington. His smile is contagious! Enoch, thanks for
bringing your fabulous attitude with you every day!
5th Grade

Mrs. Kellams chose Alex Brusso. Alex has been so helpful in
getting our classroom technology ready to go for a new school year!
He has created a system for charging iPads each night, he’s helped
other students log into the apps we will be using, and he’s even
assisted in troubleshooting technical issues. Alex has also been very
focused during class and makes sure he gets his work done on time.
Alex, we’re so glad to have you in fifth grade this year! Keep up the
great work!

Mrs. Porter chose Baylee Moore. Baylee has had a GREAT start to
her 5th grade year. She has been respectful, responsible, and showed
kindness to all. She is always willing to help her peers or teachers
when they need assistance. Baylee participates well in class and
when she needs help she asks. She always has a smile on her face
and is ready to start the day with confidence. Way to SHINE Baylee,
keep up the positive attitude.
4th Grade

Ms Rubel chose Peyton Eberling. Peyton demonstrate Duke Pride
Expectations in all her classes. She is always on task and working to
complete her assignments. She demonstrates her desire to learn by
participating in class discussions and asking questions. Peyton has a
very sweet personality and is always smiling.

Mrs. Schneider chose Urijah Reed is a responsible and kind young
man. He is always striving to do his best and be helpful. Urijah is a
good friend to others. He demonstrates our DUKE pride expectations
well! Way to go, Urijah!

Mrs. Shoemaker chose Peytin Cox. Paytin has shown great Duke
Pride Expectations since day 1. Peytin constantly uses good manners .
He chooses to use his time wisely by completing assignments before
due dates. Peytin is also willing to lend a helping hand to all. His
friendly personality shines everyday.




Students of the Month Cont.

3rd Grade

Mrs. Myers chose Faith Edie. We chose Faith because of her
amazing ability to follow the Duke Pride expectations. Faith is always
on task and works hard on every assignment. She comes in with a
positive attitude and is a good friend to her classmates. We love
having you in Room 209! Keep up the great work, Faith!

Mrs. Wade chose Aubree Williams. She is respectful, kind and
responsible. She participates in class and tries her best always. She is
so sweet and really cares about her schoolwork. She is adjusting very
well to third grade.

Mrs. Wilson chose Camille Denny. She is a thoughtful and hard
working student who always tries her best. She thinks of others before
herself and is kind towards her classmates.

Security Procedures
We have two sets of locked security doors here at Lexington. These doors keep our building
secure, but will allow visitors to come to the office without entering the student area. The
building will be locked at all times. You will need to press the button on the wall inside
the main doors and say your name in order to be admitted in to the lobby area. The door
on the right will unlock. The office is locked due to privacy and confidentiality issues.
Please come to the designated window to talk to the secretaries. Visitors will only be able
to enter and exit the building through the front doors. Please do not call the school office
and request to change your child’s dismissal routine. We cannot accept phone calls. This is
for your child’s safety. In order to be permitted into the student areas, you must provide
your photo ID to be scanned into our Raptor system. Please be sure and have your ID ready
every time you visit the building.

Check Writing

When you are sending in checks for payments here at school, please be sure to use only

blue or black ink. The bank will send back any checks that are written in any other color
ink.

Thank You!




.Lexington October

Giant Eagle

Enroll your Giant Eagle ~ o
Advantage Card and earn points 6\_‘?
for FREE educational awards

with every shopping trip. Go to
www.giangeaglglgor%/sc ools/ap \w

les-for-students or call 1-

800-474-4777. Our school ID is \.)!.L

2473

Dynamite Dukes
These students in Kindergarten, 1st, and 2nd grades were chosen as classroom
Dynamite Dukes. They were chosen because they follow all of the Duke Pride
Expectations and are great role models for other students. Congratulations to the
following Lexington Students:

Mrs. Delcalzo's class: Bryson Rhome
Mrs. Gullace's class: Maddison Bately

Mrs. Hermann's class: Carly Hawkins
Mrs. Sharkey's class: Madison Weaver
Mr. Woods class: Emerson Oyster

Miss Karasarides' class: Easton Hone
Mr. Gerber's class: Andrew Yoho




